
MBA Scholarships 
Two scholarship funds provide financial assistance for degree-seeking students in the Master of Business 
Administration program. Information about these scholarships is provided to eligible applicants and students upon 
request. 

The Shearon Harris Scholarship Fund was established in memory of Shearon Harris, a Meredith trustee, chairman of 
the Board of Associates, and an exemplary community leader. His family established the fund to express a 
commitment to church-related higher education and to perpetuate his interest in supporting Meredith College 
students. 

The Wyford Scholarships are made possible by a bequest from Meredith graduate, Louise Ledford Wyatt, ’30. The 
Wyford Scholarship Fund was established by her husband, Guy E. Wyatt; her mother, Bess J. Hord; and her father, 
John Ferris Ledford. 
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